
June 30th.

Norton City Schools, the student is expected to remain in the

Open enrollment limits will be set by Norton school district personnel by grade level, 

2024 school year only, and may be discontinued at the discretion of the administration 
in subsequent years.

June 30th.

March 31.
2023-2024

review 504s and IEP/ETRs for special education students to determine if needed services are available. 

If it is discovered after registration that the student has an active 504 or IEP (Individualized Education

Norton City Schools do not unlawfully discriminate on the basis of sex, age, race, color, religion, disability, political

504, IEP and ETR (Evaluation Team Report) must be provided

If at any time during the school year there has been a change of address, it is 
must complete a new 

OE application and provide 2 proofs of residency for your new address.

accepted no earlier than March 7 and no later than March 31. Once a student has been accepted by 
Norton City Schools, the student is expected to remain in the district the entire school year.

Re-Application: You will be required to re-apply for open enrollment each year. This will be handled 
via Final Forms Reapplication mid year. (You will receive an email when posted in 
Final Forms.)

2023

mandatory

enrollment.


